From: Berman, Emily 
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 4:33 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift received

On April 13, 2015, I accepted on behalf of the City a Stockholms Stad cell phone charger/power bank, and it will be placed in the Mayor’s Office suite for use of staff. The charger was presented by a visiting delegation of officials from Sweden.
Emily Berman

Deputy Director 

Strategic Partnerships and Global Affairs | Office of the Mayor 

